
Dear participant, 
  
Welcome to the 20th NILS meeting and especially the Basic Education Session. 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you in Copenhagen. 
  
This message is to orient you regarding the coming session which is hosted by NILS 
and chaired by Frida Bakken Stensen and Julius Hreinsson. 
We will be covering basic aspects of oocyte maturation, fertilization and embryo 
development and hope to be able to activate our participants in discussions 
regarding these topics. 
Therefore, we would like to encourage you to send us in advance questions you 
would like to bring to our discussions.  Particularly we are interested in difficult cases 
which you might have encountered and wish to discuss with colleagues. 
We will make every effort to discuss all questions, taking into account the allocated 
time frame for the session.   Please do not hesitate to send questions on statistics as 
well. 
  
Deadline for submitting questions and cases is Monday April 29th. 
For cases, please include basic information about the patients, age, AMH etc as well 
as relevant information as background before presenting the problem at hand. 
It is more interesting to ask participants first how to manage the case before 
explaining what the results were. 
We hope for active participation and that each participant shortly presents their own 
case/question before we discuss together. 
  
Please send your most difficult and interesting cases.  See you soon! 
  
Best wishes 
Frida and Julius 
 


